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The Governors and senior school leaders will hold an informal coffee session 

in the school. You can drop in at any point to ask a question, share your views 

or just get to know us better. All parents/carers are welcome.  

The next session will be :- 

Thursday 15th June 2017 from 8.45am in the 

Studio. 

Creswick Pre-School Fete (New and Improved) 
10th June 2017 @ 11am—2pm 

 

Come and join us @  
Creswick Pre-school fete.  We shall have lots of  

activities for the children, face painting,  
refreshments, games, stalls, shoot the goal, nail art, bouncy 

castle, cakes stall and much more 
 

If you wish to bring your own stall (£10 per stall) contact Cindy 
di- rect on 01707 

331328 
 
  

 

 
 



 

   

 

 PARENT TEACHER CONSULTATIONS 
 

The dates for this term’s Parent Teacher  

Consultations are 21st and 22nd June. 

 

The classes who are having Parent’s Teacher  

Consultants are Years 1,2,3 (Violet) 4,5,6 

 

Please reply by 9th June direct to your class teacher. 

Don’t forget to 

bring in your 

NSPCC  

sponsorship 

money for the 

recent obstacle 

course event.  

Just  a reminder that Year 3 will be  

swimming from Monday 12th  June until 

the end of term.. 

 

Your child will need  their swimming  

costume/trunks and a towel.  

 

 

Reminder for Reception Trip to Paradise Wildlife  

Park payment is due of £17.50.  Please bring  

payment to the office or pay via the school  

gateway.   

 

Aldenham Trip (Year 1) - If you have not pre-

ordered a packed lunch for your child for this trip 

you will need to supply one from home.   

If anyone has seen or 

mistakenly picked up a 

skateboard from the 

school grounds can 

you please return to 

the school office. 

Year 2 Primrose class assembly is on Thursday 15th June @ 2.45pm.   

Parents/carers welcome 


